

We regret to inform you that the 11th Annual Meeting of Cervical Spine Research Society Asia Pacific Section has been postponed to August this year due to the outbreak and ongoing spread of the novel coronavirus, which has been declared a global emergency by the World Health Organization.

CSRS-AP 2020 Organizing Committee, concerning the current escalation of the outbreak, has decided to postpone the meeting to the following dates:

August 6th (Thu) - 8th (Sat), 2020

Participants who have already arranged the travel itinerary are strongly encouraged to make necessary arrangements. If you have any inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact the Secretariat.

Registration

registration@csrsap2020.org

Program & Abstract

abstract@csrsap2020.org

Thank you for your continuing support and we look forward to welcoming this August to Seoul.